
To Members of the Education Committee, 
 
SB 801 could afford some genuine common sense to the gun safety issue for young people. The amount of negative 
misinformation both willful and through ignorance about firearms given to the public is very troublesome. With 
modifications, this Bill could be a catalyst to bring back a true understanding of the importance and value of proper gun 
handling and ownership. That concept of late has been buried in political rhetoric and needs to corrected. 
 
Please listen to the many experts that are available and willing to help you. SB 801 is an opportunity to show that our 
elected servants are capable of non partisan leadership.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sally Klein 
 


